July 25, 1957

Mre, 3nse Heolitzman
1423 Ottawa Avenue
Cttawa, Illinols

Doar Frs. Holtzmang

Thank you for your letter. Mr.
Campbell 1s now out of town for the
summer vacation, and will not return
toc the campus until the middle of
September.

dowever, I shall hold your letter
here for him, and you will undoubtedly
hear from him when he returns.

Thank you for your Interest in
his book SITTING BULL.

Sincerely,

(Mrs.) Virginia Pauley
Sec. to Mr. Campbell



